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I strongly support leaving the dam in place, this benefits most of the people in Anchorage and the rail belt. We have
the best drinking water in the country and low cost, renewal power generation. Eklutna is also a wonderful,
accessible recreation area. Please do not remove this asset. Thank you, Keith Sopp 99502
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